November 10, 1944.

Chancellor Deane W. Malott,
University of Kansas.

Dear Chancellor Malott:

Arrangenents have been made for Mr. Quigley, Mr.
Bayles, Mr. Kanehl and myself to meet with the State Architect
in Topeka, and also to inapect the Topeka High School gymmasium,
on Wednesday morning, November 1b6th.

_ I dislike to trouble you with this detail, but MNr.
Bayles raised the question of transportation for this trip. Do
you have any suggestions? |

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
PCA:AH ‘ Varsity Basketball Coach.



